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The Faculty Executive Committee (FEC) met approximately weekly during the 2017-2018 
academic year. 
 
As in most years, FEC's routine work included responding to faculty and committee inquiries 
about various governance-related topics.  These included questions about requirements for 
individual faculty and assisting CEPP with their subcommittees for implementation of the new 
college curriculum.  FEC also worked with the Dean of the Faculty to review procedures for new 
efforts.  FEC discussed with the DoF the planning about developing a Black Studies program and 
also worked with the DoF to set up and populate a committee to examine investment 
strategies.  FEC was consulted by the DoF and IPPC about changes to assessment work at the 
college, specifically the recasting the Assessment Subcommittee (of IPPC) as the Institutional 
Effectiveness Subcommittee.  Other routine work for FEC included reviewing the Faculty 
Handbook for adoption in fall, 2017; participation in the search



which faculty to 



2017-2018 FEC Members: 
Greg Gerbi (Physics, Chair) 
Gordon Thompson (Music) 
Kendrah  Murphy (Physics, on leave fall, 2017) 
Marketa Wolfe (Economics, replacement for Murphy, fall, 2017)  
Juan Navea (Chemistry) 
 
2018-2019 FEC Members: 
Katie Hauser (Art History, Chair) 
Kendrah Murphy (Physics) 
Juan Navea (Chemistry) 
Casey Schofield (Psychology) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


